L VILLVILT

LAW OFFICE OF 8. MARK MITCHELL, LLC

Wednesday, January 05, 2022

Robert Roice

RE:  City of Grantville, Georgia- Open Records Request
- Dear Mr. Royce:

I represent the City of Grantville, Georgia, and your January 4, 2022, request pursuant to
the Georgia Open Records Act (O.C.G.A. § 50-18-70 et seq) for “1) Copy -of all memos &
reports documenting. efforts to locate the evidence submltted pertalnmg to case # 21-07-
0005” has been forwarded to me for response.

In response to your requests, no responsive public records are maintained by the City.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please do not hesitate to

contact me.

With best regards, I remain

. Mark Mitchell

Enclosure

cc: Robi Higgins, City Clerk

37 Calumet Parkway Phone: 770.800.2327
Suite F-103 v Facsimile: 770.847.7326
Newnan, Georgia 30263 - MARKMITCHELLLAW.COM
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